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Keep the soldiers and their families of the Wisconsin National Guard 32nd Brigade in your
thoughts and prayers
I need your pictures of the soldiers or their families of the 32nd or of anyone else that is currently deployed.  I want to keep this section going until they
finally come home early next year, but to do that I need some more pictures from everyone.  Send your pictures to lorie@freeriderspress.us or mail to:
4500 State Hwy 66, Stevens Point, WI 54482.  If any soldier out there would like to receive the paper email me at: lorie@freeriderspress.us.

These are some pictures from the family picnic of Bravo Battery 1/120th Field Artillery out of Stevens Point


